GOVERNMENT OF ANGUILLA
PROCUREMENT NOTICE

REQUEST FOR EXPRESSIONS OF INTEREST - NETWORK INFRASTRUCTURE UPGRADE

Further to the Request for Expressions of Interest published on 16" March 2015.

The Government of Anguilla through the Department of Information Technology (DITES)
hereby informs the public that the deadline for the submission for Expressions of Interest for the
Network Infrastructure Upgrade has been extended.

Submissions of Expressions of Interest must therefore be received no later than 4:00pm on
Friday, 17" April 2015.

Please be guided accordingly.

). bo/]? ................................

Vau;j I. azell

Director, DITES



